
 

To: Permanent Representatives of Members with WMO 
 Permanent Missions in Geneva 

Our ref.: 08350/2023/CSG/Cg-19 13 April 2023 

Subject: WMO briefings to Permanent Representatives and Missions in Geneva prior to the 
Nineteenth Session of the World Meteorological Congress 

Dear WMO Permanent Representatives, 

In preparation for the Nineteenth session of the World Meteorological Congress 
(Cg-19), which will be held in Geneva from 22 May to 2 June 2023, I have the honour to invite 
you to a briefing for Permanent Representatives and Missions in Geneva on 24 April 2023. 

During this briefing, we will address the different themes of Cg-19, such as Services, 
Infrastructure, Science, Capacity Development, and Water and Cryosphere, and will highlight 
the main WMO initiatives, including the UN Global Early Warning Initiative, Early Warnings for 
All. 

We will be pleased to answer all your questions.  

In order for all Members to be able to connect to this important briefing, two 
sessions are organized on 24 April 2023: 

Briefing session Eastern Hemisphere Western Hemisphere 

Time 
9 a.m. - 11 a.m. (CEST)  

0700 - 0900 (UTC) 

3.30 p.m. - 5.30 p.m. (CEST) 

1330 - 1530 (UTC) 

Interpretation Arabic, Chinese, English, French, 
Russian, Spanish English, French, Spanish 

Connection details 
ZOOM Link: 
https://wmo-
int.zoom.us/j/83527796032  

Zoom Link: 
https://wmo-
int.zoom.us/j/83273217985  

If you have any questions please liaise with Ms Annick Champagne-Fall 
(achampagne@wmo.int), Coordination Officer for the Cabinet Office. 

I am looking forward to meeting you during the upcoming session of Congress and 
thank you for your continuous support. 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Prof. Petteri Taalas 
Secretary-General 
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